
Report of the Sustainable Transport and Utilities Committee to the Council meeting of 25 September 2003 

6. DEPUTATIONS BY APPOINTMENT 
 
 Mr Peter and Robyn Chew, Burwood Pharmacy 
 
 Mr and Mrs Chew attended to express their concerns at the proposed Travis Road Traffic 

Management Plan and in particular the impacts the long term proposal would have on their Pharmacy 
located in Parnwell Street. 

 
 They provided background to their business, the service it provided to the community, their customer 

base and expressed concern that a reduction in traffic on Parnwell Street, which is anticipated to 
result from the longer term proposed alterations to the exit of Parnwell Street onto Travis Road, would 
have a detrimental effect on their business.  They advised they relied heavily on ready access, good 
parking and passing motorists for their trade and requested that the option of lights at Parnwell Street 
be considered again.  They felt that a significant volume of traffic used Parnwell Street as a direct 
access to the ring road and supported the location of traffic lights at Parnwell Street as opposed to 
Bassett Street. 

 
 The deputation from Mr and Mrs Chew was considered in association with clause 10 of the agenda on 

the Travis Road Traffic Management Plan. 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


